
 

Girls 
Lacrosse Registration 2019 

Grades 3-5 
 

Bright School will have a girls team with Normal Park. Please turn in this information form to the office to 
the attention of Stacie Helton by February 13, 2018. 

Practice will be on Mondays and Wednesdays. 

No fees are due at this time. More information will be coming soon. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Girls Lacrosse Registration 2019 
 

Student’s Name_____________________________________________________________ 

USLacrosse Membership #_____________________________ 

Grade and Teacher____________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Name_______________________________________________________________ 

Parent cell phone number____________________ 

Does cell phone accept text messages?  Y  N 

Turn in this form and payment to the office to the attention of Stacie Helton by February 13. 


